
Ladies Committee Meeting Wednesday 15th January 2025 6.00pm
Present : S Kilgarriff, L Hunt, P Connelly, S Seddon, E Chadbourn, S Smith, M Raw
Apologies: S Lavender, A Neville, V Oliver

Matters Arising
• No Matters Arising

Secretary’s Report
• County fixtures and competitions have been shared with members

Correspondence
• No correspondence

Treasurer’s Report
• Accounts were submitted

Competition Secretary Report
• Nothing to report

Vice-Captain Report
• Pauline will investigate new red tee signage

Captain’s Report
• Dates have been finalised and submitted to the Club Secretary
• A January News was emailed to all ladies on Thursday 2nd January 2025. 
• Coaching Classes have been scheduled by the BCGC Professional, Peter Hartley.  He sent a message to 

all BCGC members via BRS advertising this on 31st December 2024.  This was organised without 
consulting the Lady/Vice Captains, or Team Captains, and our diaries/fixtures and availabilities were not 
asked to be provided.  

• I procured paint and materials free of charge, and along with help from Maureen (Raw)I painted the ladies’ 
toilets over 2 days that the course and Clubhouse were closed.

• There was £400.00 raised on 20th December 2024 with the Lady Captain’s Christmas Hamper.  This 
money will be collated together with any other money and go to the Lady Captain’s chosen charity the 
Great North Air Ambulance (GNAA) in November 2025.

AOB 
Ladies ‘ Open 22nd July. 
• 13 teams are already entered.  Lainey is going to send posters to local clubs to advertise.
• Format agreed

• Ladies and Seniors competitions will go ahead this year
• Discussed the area of the clubhouse next to the kitchen

Date of Next Meeting: Tuesday 25th February 15.00

 
 


